
From: 

Sent: June 12, 2023 8:39 AM 

To: noreply <noreply@kingsville.ca> 

Subject: RE: Town of Kingsville Daily Digest 

I am in full agreement with the proposed By-Law amendment to change the zoning on the various 

parklands indicated.  It is imperative that we maintain these greenspaces for the benefit of current and 

future generations.   

Jim Miller 

Kingsville, ON  NY 3B9 

Appendix C - Public Comment


